MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL

P.O. Box 64
Moss Beach, Ca. 94038

Mr. Gary Peterson
Airport Manager

620 Airport Drive

San Carlos, Ca. 94070

Dear Gary:

This is in response to the Final Draft of Noise Handout for the Half Moon Bay Airport.
For your deadline of September 1, 1992.

I am extremely please with the draft, and look forward to the implementation the new
Noise Abatement Procedures. | am also certain that the majority of our communities will
be pleased also.

Gary, I want to thank you for all of the time that you and you staff have put into this
issue, and the results that have been accomplished. Also to your professional approach
that you have taken from the beginning. I have personally learned through this process
and understand how difficult this issue is. You have made a gigantic step forward for the
communities that are affected hear on the Coastside.

I also want to thank you for all of you help and assistance you have given to the Midcoast
Community Council. The new office that you have arranged for us looks like it will
workout well.

Again, thank you and I also pass along my empathy for the very difficult job that you have.
Patience must be listed at the top of you job description.

Sincerely,

Sally R. Campbell
Co-Chair

cc: Supervisor Mary Griffin



